
No. 09-04-2009

Philippine Dental Association, Inc. Now
Recognized as National Association of

Health Care Providers

We have recently recognized the Philippine Dental Association,

Inc. as a National Association of Health Care Providers for the

purpose of assuring quality health care. We shall closely coordinate

with the said Association to encourage and ensure cooperation from

its provider-members as well as to promote compliance with the

requirements and conditions for participation in the National Health

Insurance Program (Rule XI, Section 73, Implementing Rules and

Regulations of Republic Act 7875, as amended by RA 9241).

The said recognition shall be valid from August 18, 2009 until

August 17, 2014.

REY B. AQUINO, M.D.
President and CEO
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